
        $40 

Per player 

Dubbo Golf 

Course 

Sunday 23rd March, 2014 
Proceeds from the day will go towards supporting local deaf/hearing impaired children,   

as well as implementing a purpose built Ear Bus that will test children's hearing in the 

Child Care setting up to Year 12. The Ear Bus will diagnose and treat ear conditions  

(Otitis Media) that can lead to permanent hearing loss. 

 18 Hole 4 person Ambrose team event. 

 Shotgun start at 10 am. 

 Loads of great sponsored prizes. 

 Nearest to the pin and longest drive prizes. 

 Barbeque lunch provided and finger food after game. 

 Sporting memorabilia charity auction and raffles. 

 Drinks available for purchase on the course. 

For Bookings Contact Craig Mears—Dubbo Golf Club Pro Shop 

Phone: 6882 2201 

 www.hearourheart.org 

More Information Contact Jason Chatfield   0498261227 larissa.chatfield78@gmail.com 


